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21/03/2025 
 

 
New Recycling Legislation 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The government has introduced new legislation that all businesses now have to comply with 
regarding how their waste is collected and sorted.  These changes mean that the Academy now 
has to separate certain types of waste such as food waste, dry recycling (cans, plastic, and 
paper) and glass. 
 
The Academy already separates paper and cardboard for recycling and we are keen to recycle as 
much as possible. 
 
To support the new changes we would like to remind parents that any rubbish from children’s 
packed lunches will be coming home with them to be disposed of.  This has always been the 
school policy. 
 
You will also notice stickers on the bins in the playground to tell you what you can put in those 
bins.  Around school we will have some new bins for plastics and cans. 
 
These changes will take effect the week beginning 31st March 2025. 
 
We appreciate your support with this issue. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mr S P Bate 
Headteacher 
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